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Shape Addition

Adding Mixed Numbers  
with Different Denominators

5---83

7---101

3---47 5---87 5---743---72

9---103 5---822---3411---12812---2 03

4---510

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the triangles.  
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the trapezoids. 
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the hexagons. 
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the squares.  
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the circles.  
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the octagons.  
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.



5---83

7---101

3---47 5---87 5---743---72

9---103 5---822---3411---12812---2 03

4---510
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Shape Addition

ANSWER KEY Adding Mixed Numbers  
with Different Denominators

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the triangles.  
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the trapezoids. 
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the hexagons. 
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the squares.  
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the circles.  
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.

Find the sum of the mixed 
numbers in the octagons.  
Write your answer as a mixed 
number in simpliest form.
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